
 

19th April, 2003 
 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters around the globe, the ones who are fulfilling BapDada’s hopes and dancing the 
special dance of unity, loving remembrances from the Trimurti Dadis in Madhuban. 
 
This season we have received very special and powerful signals from BapDada, both for self-progress and 
for service. 
 
The foundation for the completion of service is for us to become the embodiment of awareness of the special 
dharna of each murli.  To help us achieve this, we have created a special international plan for self-
progress. 
 
Every month all the centres will receive a toolkit based on the murlis of the season (each month different 
regions will be responsible).  Please study it carefully and encourage all Baba's children everywhere to 
practise the activities with love, zeal and enthusiasm so that we can bring a rosary of complete angels in 
front of BapDada next season. 
 
With loving good wishes for attaining our complete stage, 
 
In Baba’s remembrance, 
 
 
B.K. Janki 
 
 
 




